
L E W I S  B.  W A L L 
1981 NO. PROSPECT AVE. 

MILWAUKEE 2. WIS. 

 

        July 13, 1949 

 

 

 

Dear Vince: 

 

  Enclosed are the copies of the geological surveys which I received from the San 

Francisco office of S.E.C. 

 

  Hope they reach you before you transfer. 

 

 

        Good luck 

     

                   Lou 

 

 

(Exhibit 8) 


